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To all ETTU Member Associations 
 
 
 
 
Wasserbillig, 6th of April 2011 

 
Subject: European Championships 
 Gdansk (Poland) 8-16. October 2011 
 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Attached please find the Preliminary entry form, the prospectus as well as the final entry 
forms for the European Championships 2011. 
 
I take this opportunity to point following important items out: 
 

1. It is absolutely necessary that the indicated dead-lines are kept, 
2. No late entry will be accepted, 
3. All and complete payments relating to the championships have to be done latest the 

day before the Championships start; 
4. For Associations cancelling participants of their delegation after the dead-lines, 

please see regulation C.8.7 as well as the attached prospectus; 
5. You are kindly requested, in order to save a lot of time at the accreditation, to send 

well in advance photographs of your complete delegation; 
6. In case your players need a visa for Poland, please contact immediately the Polish 

Table Tennis Association. 
 
Looking forward receiving your entries, I remain 
 
With best friendly regards 

 
Jeanny Dom 
ETTU General Secretary 

European Table Tennis Union a.s.b.l. 


